
The P&C Annual General Meeting is approaching - Wednesday 2nd September (Week 7) @ 6pm at The Manta at Salt 
in the Pavilion room. 

We are looking for parents to join the P&C with the view of taking on positions. We are currently looking to fill the 
role of Canteen Convener starting asap and in 2021 we will have positions open for: Uniform Convener & Treasurer. 

The fantastic things that the P&C do have a huge impact on our school, it’s a great place to meet new people and make 
new friends, and your children absolutely love seeing you helping out at the occasional stall, or event. Contact Tammy 
via email cudgenpublicschool@pandcaffiliate.org.au for more information on roles or to have a chat.  

Canteen – Please note that the canteen will not be accepting cash due to COVID restrictions. All orders including recess 
and ice blocks need to be placed via the QKR app.  

We thank you for your patience and assistance whilst we adjust to the ongoing and changing impacts of COVID 19 and 
the way we operate.  

We are always looking for new volunteers in the canteen – If you have been thinking of helping out but have no 
experience Gemma will available to go over the ropes this Friday if you would like to join her! 

Uniform SALE! – Selected winter uniform is currently half price (not including the fleece hoodie) the same “no cash” 
rule applies when ordering new uniforms. Please place all orders via the QKR app. 

  

This week is School Administrative and Support Staff Recognition Week, a time to acknowledge and thank the often-
unsung heroes in our public schools.  The P&C would like to acknowledge and thank all our SASS staff for the valuable 
work you perform and your contribution to supporting great teaching and learning outcomes in our school. 
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